
 

City of Merced 
MEMORANDUM 

 
DATE: November 9, 2022 
TO: Planning Commission 
FROM: Julie Nelson, Senior Planner  
SUBJECT: Item E-3:  Appeal of the Site Plan Review Committee’s approval of a 

one-year extension for VTSM #1291 

 
The appellant, Mr. Telegan, is requesting this item be continued to December 7, 
2022.  An agreement has been reached between the parties, but all the necessary 
documents have not been assembled and executed.  This additional time would allow 
them to finalize the agreement and execute the necessary documents.   
 
Planning Commission Action: 
 
Make a motion to continue the matter to December 7, 2022. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


